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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

HELEN L. NELLING ADDED TO CANCER SUPPORT COMMUNITY OF GREATER ST. LOUIS BOARD 

 

St. Louis, MO. – (February 24, 2022) Helen L. Nelling was recently 
elected to the Board of Cancer Support Community of Greater St. Louis 
(CSCSTL) it was announced by Peggy Scott, Board President.  Helen, a 
retired compensation and benefits director, is currently the Board 
President of the University City Library.   

“Helen brings to CSCSTL tremendous expertise in the areas of human 

resources, employment law and strategic planning having worked for a 

number of companies in the St. Louis area including Express Scripts, 

Kellwood, Solutia and Hussman,” stated Scott.  “She also has a personal 

understanding of cancer’s impact on individuals and families and is 

committed to ensuring there is greater awareness of the support 

CSCSTL can give to those affected by cancer.  We are very fortunate to 

have someone of Helen’s caliber on the board,” Scott concluded. 

Cancer Support Community of Greater St. Louis (CSCSTL) is a non-profit organization whose mission is to ensure that all 

people impacted by cancer are empowered by knowledge, strengthened by action, and sustained by community. All 

programs are donor-funded and offered at no charge. Cancer Support Community of Greater St. Louis offers 

professionally led support groups, educational workshops, nutrition and exercise programs, and stress management 

classes to empower and educate individuals affected by cancer. For more information, visit www.cancersupportstl.org 

or call 314-238-2000. 
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